
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
 

CITY OF NANAIMO 
 
 

PARKS COMMITTEE MEETING 
TO BE HELD 2015-JAN-08 

 
 

 
 
  NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the 2015-JAN-08 regularly 
scheduled Parks Committee Meeting to be held in the Bowen Park 
Complex Conference Room, 500 Bowen Road, at 5:00 p.m., has been 
CANCELLED. 

 
 
 
 
 

        
Respectfully submitted, 

___________________________ 
Richard Harding, Director 
Parks, Recreation and Environment 
 

 
 
 
 
 
*** Notice to be posted on Main Notice Board, 500 Bowen Road, Nanaimo, BC 
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